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The Maryland Professional Employees Council (MPEC) Will Hold a Caravan 
& Rally to Call on Board of Public Works Members to Vote No on Hogan 

Budget Cuts 
 
MPEC, a state employee union representing 5,000 state workers, will hold a 
caravan and rally outside of the Louis L. Goldstein Treasury Building to call on 
Comptroller Peter Franchot and Treasurer Nancy Kopp to reject the nearly $700 
million in budget cuts proposed by Governor Larry Hogan’s administration. The 
caravan will include state employees who will be directly affected by Gov. 
Hogan’s draconian cuts in addition to Maryland residents who don’t want these 
critical cuts to affect public service. The rally will feature remarks from state 
employees that deliver essential services to Marylanders as well as MPEC 
President Jerry Smith. 
 
WHO: Maryland Professional Employees Council  
 
WHAT: Caravan and rally calling on Comptroller Franchot and Treasurer Nancy 
Kopp to vote against Gov. Hogan’s proposed cuts 
 
WHEN: Tuesday, June 30, 2020. 5pm 
 
WHERE: Louis L. Goldstein Treasure Building. 80 Calvert St. Annapolis, MD 
21401 
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